BUFFALO WILD WING!
=% GRILL & BAR #=

1460 North Orchard Road in Aurora

are sponsoring
B

Help BOYS BASEBALL of AURORA raise funds for their 2018 playing campaign ...
10% of all dining proceeds will be donated to Boys Baseball of Aurora!

Who's Invited:  All family members, friends & fans of your team ... any team!

When: Monday, February 19th, 2018 from 11:00 am until Closing
Where: BUFFALO WILD WINGS, 1460 North Orchard Road-Aurora
The Fun: Hang out with the coolest cat in town! OZZIE, the Kane
County Cougar, will be in attendance from 6 pm — 7 pm
L

Boys Baseball of Aurora will be holding a number of
raffles with exciting prizes.

Great opportunity to meet'up withteammates
and coaches before the season begins!

Please join us at BUFFALO WILD WINGS on February 19th!



